
 
Cleveland, Thursday, October 6th, 2022 

Residents, Employees, Family Members, and Volunteers 

REGARDING: 137TH WALES COVID-19 UPDATE_______________________________________ 

Dear Residents, Employees, Family Members, and Volunteers, 

Public Health is starting the annual influenza vaccination campaign four weeks earlier this year. 

The CIUSSSE-CHUS’s mobile immunization team chose to inoculate our RPA residents on 

Friday, October 14th, 2022. Residents are asked to kindly wear a short-sleeved shirt that day and 

bring their Régie de l’assurance maladie du Québec card if they live in an apartment. Please see 

the table below for times: 

Unit Approximate Time Location 

Manning Basement 

9:45 a.m. 

Main Living Room 

Shaw 3 

Shaw 4 and the Mitchell 

Suites 

Manning 1 

10:20 a.m. 
Shaw 1 

Manning 2 

Shaw 2 

Central 11:45 a.m. Central 

CHSLD residents will be vaccinated by our nurses. Our CHSLD Doctor recommended we ask 

Public Health if there are any active flu cases in the Estrie this month. If there are, we will vaccinate 

the residents early. If not, we will wait until November, as the flu shot is only effective for four 

months and the Doctor would rather the winter months be covered. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at the coordinates below 

or visit our website at https://waleshome.ca/all-the-news. Thank you for helping keep our residents 

and employees safe! 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Brendalee Piironen 

Executive Director 

bpiironen@waleshome.ca 

819-826-3266 extension 247 
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